
Observations
03/23/2025



Welcome

Visiting Guests
We welcome our visiting guests 

with us today and we pray our 

worship experience blesses 

you, and we look forward to 

seeing you again soon.



Rocky River Baptist 
Association

The RRBA Union #3 meeting will be at 9:45 AM at New 

Olive Grove Baptist Church in Central this Saturday.





Deacon’s Ministry

Our Deacons’ Ordination Service for Brother Joe 

Chester, Brother Gary Evans, Brother Ken Hurt, 

and Brother Andrew Williams will be held on  

Saturday, April 5th at 12:00 PM here at the 

church. A reception will follow at our East 

Campus. We look forward to seeing you there!



Women’s Ministry

Attention ladies! The Women’s Ministry is 

planning a trip to the Black History Museum in 

Charleston, SC, on April 11th and 12th. If you 

would like to attend, please sign up on the sheet 

located in the foyer. If you have any questions, 

please contact Sis. Irene. Thank you!



Jesus First

We will be wearing our 

thematic emphasis         

T-shirt, "Jesus First," on 

the first Sunday in April. 

If you would like to order 

one, please see Sister 

Tamara Porter.  Today is 

the last day to place your 

order.  A signup sheet is 

available in the foyer.



Women’s Auxiliary of the 
Rocky River Baptist 

Association

The Women’s Auxiliary of the RRBA is offering 

three scholarships this year: 

- 1st place: $1,000

- 2nd place: $750 

-   3rd place: $500

Graduating female seniors interested in applying, 

please contact Sis. Sandy Chapman for more 

details. Thank you!



Chadwick Boseman Arts Center

Southwood Middle School is dedicating the Chadwick

Boseman Arts Center this Friday at 10:00 AM.  Our 

very own, Hayden Wideman is the Master of 

Ceremony for the event.   
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